
 

 

IT’S SCARECROW TIME!! And this character is Pierre’ the Chef, who frequents St 

Peter’s Episcopal Church, Hebron, monthly, for their community dinners. He is a 

great chef and if he cooks it, they come! Pierre” and other scarecrows will be up 

and down Main St in Hebron, for the month of October as part of the Hebron 

Town Center Projects, Harvest Moon Festival. The objective is to promote 

gathering of town folks for fellowship, celebration and fun. The actual event is 

Saturday, October 26. Stroll Main St all month to see the various scarecrows on 

display. 


